
This week we bring you an extra special ‘Latest News’. 

We have been working very hard to make a GIANT 

birthday card to celebrate the 70th birthday of the NHS. 

We wrote special messages of thanks for all the people 

who help us and even drew a special stamp to stick on 

the envelope! We thought a lot about all the wonderful 

things the NHS has done to help us all and took the   

opportunity to say a big ‘Thank you’ to all staff. 
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LATEST NEWS 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY TO THE NHS! 

“ It was nice to say thank you to the 

doctors and nurses who help me and 

the cake was really yummy” 

Our fantastic card was presented at a very special Tea 

Party, held at Hinchingbrooke Hospital on Thursday 5th 

July. School council members, along with proud parents 

and carers presented the card to NHS Chief Executive 

Caroline Walker. She gave a special speech and had lots 

of photos taken with us. We were very good at not   

feeling too shy and our wonderful pics will be featured 

in local newspapers… Keep your eyes peeled for us! 



We all loved the delicious NHS cake and some very kind staff also gave us some tasty gingerbread to try.  

A big thank you to all the students 

who helped make our incredible 

card, school council members and 

parents and carers who came along 

to Hinchingbrooke and Laura M. for 

masterminding our fun afternoon. 

 

Finally the biggest thank you goes 

out to the NHS for all the amazing 

work they do day in, day out to 

keep us safe, healthy and happy.  


